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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Six Certificate of Need Applications 

 
Applicants, Project Descriptions, Estimated Costs: 
The following six applicants are proposing to provide Medicare and Medicaid-certified hospice 
services the residents of Pierce County. 
• The Pennant Group / Puget Sound Hospice: providing services from an office in Tacoma, with 

estimated capital costs of $5,000. 
• AccentCare/Seasons Hospice & Palliative Care: providing services from an office in Tacoma, 

with estimated capital costs of $96,828. 
• Providence Health & Services-Washington: providing services from an office in King County, 

with estimated capital costs of $0. 
• Bristol Hospice-Pierce: providing services from an office in Thurston County, with estimated 

capital costs of $30,000. 
• Continuum Care of Snohomish County: providing services from an office in Snohomish County, 

with estimated capital costs of $0. 
• Wesley Homes Hospice, LLC: providing services from an office in King County, with estimated 

capital costs of $0. 
 
Virtual Public Hearing: 
Date:  June 10, 2022  
Time:  Beginning at 9:00am  
Location: This will be a virtual public hearing. To access the virtual conference information go 

to https://doh.wa.gov/licenses-permits-and-certificates/facilities-z/certificate-
need/public-notice and select the tab for Pierce County Hospice Agency Applications. 

 
The purpose of this hearing is to gather comments related to the proposed projects and allow the CN 
Program to make informed decisions within the context of our rules. 
 
Individuals speaking at the hearing will be limited to three minutes. Oral or written comments are 
limited to the proposed projects in Pierce County. While written comments are encouraged, written 
and oral comments are weighted equally. If you cannot participate in the public hearing, you may 
send your comments directly to the Certificate of Need program at fslcon@doh.wa.gov. All written 
public comments will be accepted through June 10, 2022.  
 
Anticipated Decision Date: September 26, 2022  
 
If you have any questions or would like additional information, call the Certificate of Need Program 
at (360) 236-2955 or log on to our website: https://doh.wa.gov/cn 
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